December 13, 2012

The Russell Springs City Council held their regular monthly meeting this date at City Hall at 6:00
p-.m. In attendance were Chris Ramsey, Cade Ramsey, Oval & Norma Foley, Michael Bray,
Danny Long-KU, Cody & Kaitlyn Wilson, Eugene & Euzella Wilson, Brian Wilson, Danny
Coffey, Travis Smith, Heather Selby. Vivian Selby, Jeramy Coffey, Terry Russell, Joe Irvin,
David Blakey, Lisa Mann, Eddie Thomas, Eric Selby, Matthew DeHart, Hollis DeHart and

Wendy Burton.

“Oath of Office was given by City Attorney Matthew DeHart to Eddie Thomas, Eric Selby,
David Blakey and Lisa Mann.
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Mayor Hollis DeHart called the meeting to order.

David Blakey made the motion to accept the November 8 minutes. Lisa
Mann seconded the motion. Motion carried 4-0.

David Blakey made the motion to accept the November 15 minutes. Eddie
Thomas seconded the motion. Motion carried 4-0.

Lisa Mann made the motion to pay the bills. Eric Selby seconded the motion.
Motion carried 4-0.

Mayor DeHart reappointed Gene Vance Smith to the Industrial Development
Authority Board.

The Council heard the 1% reading of Ordinance 2012-05 Franchise Ordinance for
furnishing and selling electricity. This occurs every 20 years.

The Council heard the 1* reading of Ordinance 2012-06 Ordinance abolishing
Personnel Policies and Procedures.

Several homeowners came before the Council regarding the speed bump on
Robertson St. Mayor DeHart stated 9 people signed a petition asking for the
speed bump, 24 names were submitted on a petition that did not want the speed
bump, but 9 of those names do not live on Robertson St. Robertson Rd. sign
needs to read Robertson St. Stop sign is to high and speed limit signs need to be
addressed. Need to find out if street is in City Limits, City paid for repaving;
warning signs have been ordered for this area, Mayor DeHart suggested rumble
strips-snow plow can go over a rumble strip better than a recessed area. Mayor
DeHart asked for the opportunity to see if road is in the county, then City
will either take out speed bump and install a rumble strip or a recessed area.
Everyone is invited to an open house for Habitat for Humanity on Freeman
Drive, Sunday December 16.

City Officials Academy will be held January 16-January 18 in Lexington. Will
need to know by Monday if Council plans to attend.

David Blakey made the motion to adjourn. Eric Selby seconded the motion.
Motion carried 4-0.
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